
Dear Members/Donors/Associates/Supporters,   

Good news! This year, our College graduates  have obtained very good DSE 
results and are provided favourable university offers through JUPAS and 
UCAS.  54% of the graduates have received offers in the local universities 
through JUPAS while half of the graduates also receive offers from the overseas 
universities.  Both the summaries of the DSE results and the university offers 
have already been uploaded onto the school website for viewing. 
  
Please click to follow the links for details: 

http://www2.hkugac.edu.hk/img/file/2012-13/HKDSE.pdf 

http://www2.hkugac.edu.hk/img/file/2012-13/JUPAS.pdf   

  

 I would like to take this opportunity to extend my hearty congratulations to the 
graduates for their great success and to thank the dedication and commitment of 
the Principal and all teachers and staff.  May I wish the graduates all the best in 
their future endeavours. 

Warmest regards, 
   
Lee Oi Lin 
Chairman 
HKUGA Education  Foundation 
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